
 
 

 

 

Product Safety Recall 
Various Products Containing a Button Battery 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

1. Puretec Designer Faucets with LED 

2. Puretec Tripla Sink Mixers with LED 

3. Puretec Satellite Faucet Filter Systems with LED 

4. Puretec Tripla Sink Mixer Filter Systems with LED 

5. Raymor Satellite Faucet Filter Systems with LED 

6. Watts Plumber’s Test Kit with Thermometer 

7. Remote control for Kleenmaid Rangehood Canopy Black 

 
Sold by Tradelink Pty Limited between 22 June 2022 to 18 August 2022 – (See Model list) 
 
Defect: The products do not comply with the mandatory safety standard for products containing 

button/coin batteries, including the requirement to test products against the standard.  

 

The battery compartment is not adequately secured so the button battery in the product may be 

easily accessible.  

 

Hazard: If young children gain access to button batteries and ingest them, they are likely to suffer 

severe internal burn injuries, which can result in serious injury or death. Button batteries also pose 

a choking hazard to young children. 

 

What should consumers do: Affected consumers will be contacted by Tradelink to organise 

removal of the identified hazard. 

 

For further information or assistance, please contact Tradelink Pty Ltd by phone on  

1300 658 277 (Monday to Friday, 8am-4pm), email qa@tradelink.com.au or visit 

https://tradelink.com.au/  

 

See productsafety.gov.au for 

Australian product recall information 

https://www.productsafety.gov.au/product-safety-laws/safety-standards-bans/mandatory-standards/button-and-coin-batteries
https://www.productsafety.gov.au/product-safety-laws/safety-standards-bans/mandatory-standards/button-and-coin-batteries
mailto:qa@tradelink.com.au
https://tradelink.com.au/

